In particular, Valkyrie Drive for the PS Vita comes to mind as especially criminal.

The game was excellent, and denying this great experience to gamers is cruel, wrong, and anti
consumer in spades.

Some absurd age value given to characters that do not even exist is an absurd reason to deny

gamers the fun and enjoyment of playing this great game. This is only one example why the
current Australian ratings system and board is an abomination.

Thann you for at least listening to the opinions of consumers finally.



